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6th February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2 children 

 

We will be taking the children from Lions and Zebras on a visit to the National Coal Mining Museum 

on Thursday, 9th March.  We will be departing from school promptly at 9.15am and will arrive back at 

3.15pm.  If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that they have taken a travel sickness tablet 

before school. We will need written permission and provision for the return journey.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £6.90 per child; this voluntary contribution covers the cost of the coach and 

various workshops with the NCM staff re-enacting life in the pit over a period of time. It would be 

appreciated if all monies are paid prior to the trip taking place. If you will find this difficult please call at the 

office and speak to Mrs Coney.  

 

A packed lunch and drink will be required. Please do not send any fizzy drinks, glass bottles, cans, sweets 

or chocolate. A school packed lunch from school can be provided, please confirm your requirements using 

the slip below.  

 

All children are required to wear school uniform along with suitable footwear.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Monday 27th February 2017. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss S Leather 

Acting Headteacher 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I wish my child     …………………………..  Class …………… to take part in the visit to the National Coal 

Mining Museum on Thursday, 9th March and enclose a voluntary contribution of £6.90 

 

School provided packed lunch required YES  /  NO 

Sandwich choice, please circle, Egg, Cheese, Tuna mayonnaise 

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Carer  Date …………………….. 

 


